
 

 

Caseville Township Board Meeting 
September 7, 2021 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Ben Willenberg.  
 
Present:  Ben Willenberg, Michelle Stirrett, Vicki Dufty, Laurie Marrocco.  Absent: Jerry Platko.  
 
Three citizens were present.  
 
Motion by Stirrett second by Dufty to approve the agenda, the August 2, 2021 Board minutes, Treasurer’s Report, and 
invoices.   Motion carried.  
 
Public Comments on agenda items: None.  
 
Committee Reports:  
 Water Board - August 6, 2021 
 Fire Association - August 25, 2021 
 Harbor Commission - July 21, 2021 and August 25, 2021 
 
2020-21 Audit 
 
Motion by Stirrett second by Dufty to accept the 2020-21 audit as presented.  Motion carried.  
 
2021 Delinquent garbage, fees, and zoning violation to tax roll.  
 
Motion by Marrocco second by Willenberg to enter delinquent garbage charges in the amount of $57,222.90 and fees in 
the amount of $6,340 to the 2021 tax roll: and to place a zoning violation for property #3204-168-018-00 in the amount of 
$75.00 and a $20 fee to the 2021 tax roll.  Motion carried.  
 
Building Inspector Report given.  
 
Fire Report given.  
 
Supervisor Update:  Sturm Road has one new layer of asphalt.  
 
Correspondence:  George Linington - tennis court maintenance.  
 
Public Comments:  
 
Todd Talaski informed the Board that the County has hired a consultant for ARP funds, working on budgets, looking for a 
replacement for the Equalization director, and is conducting a hazardous waste collection.  
 
Mike LePage:  Representing the Road Commission is asking the Board to take part in an informational meeting regarding 
the bike path.  Discussion included cost vs.  benefits, speeding, golf cart issues, age demographics, grants, funding, 
lighting, maintenance and liability, and replacement costs.  The Township is in favor of the meeting but feels that funding 
should be through a special assessment to properties on Sand Point. The meeting will be set up by the Road 
Commission.  
 
Tom Vick:  Questioned the width of the bike path, who will pay for the path, eminent domain and compensation to property 
owners along the south side of Crescent Beach Road. 
 
Board Comments: None.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:50 p.m.  
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